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The first month of the school year has come to a close and the Beluga Whales want to celebrate the outstanding efforts by students. These students came into HMS and got right to work. The Beluga Whales' Students of the Month for September are: Jake Knapp, Austin McConnell, Alana Moore, Caroline Cassidy, and Emerson Simmons.
Today is one 1/8th of the way through the school year! Can you believe it? Are you on track with your goals? There is plenty of time to make adjustments!
BOO! Attention students interested in the Paranormal Studies Club, we will have our first meeting today (Friday) right after school in room 270.
You say "Mona" I say "Lisa" Mona Lisa! Hey 6th grade Artists would you like to create some fun art projects after school? 6th grade art club starts up Wednesday in room #52. We start at 2:45 and end at 3:30. Please see Mrs. Hoffmann is you have any questions.
7th and 8th grade Art Club starts Wednesday in Room 56. We will meet weekly from 2:45- 3:45. Come when you can- all year or after your sports season is done.
Hey Shutterbugs, Photography Club starts on Thursday in room 50 from 2:45 until 3:30. You can use your own camera, phone or one of the club cameras. All you really need is a creative, open mind. Ms. Stein is looking forward to meeting new photographers. If you need a permission slip see Ms. Stein in room 50 or download a copy from the Clubs page on the HMS website.
Cooking Club Groups are complete. Groups have been posted outside of the following locations: Mrs. Ragusa room 181, Mr. Henry room 209, and the family consumer science classroom 133. Please check to view your group dates and times. If you need to make any changes, you need to see Mr. Henry personally during homeroom in room 209 before October 12th. After October 12th all groups are final.
The 7th grade girls' soccer team won against Trediffryn yesterday 2 to 0! Points were scored by Tessa, and Tess with an assist by Brenna. Fantastic field coverage by Miriam! Go Fords!
The 8th grade soccer team is off to a scorching hot 3-0 start to their season. Outscoring thier opponents 11-2 with goals by Marco Natalie-Rube, Stephan Bilc, Oakafor Norkeh, Aiden McBearty, Matt Strohecker, and Sean Boyle. Next level goaltending by Finnagan McPoyle. And most importantly the efforts Coach Knapp with his superior strategies, calmness under pressure and his natural winning aura. The Fords look to continue their winning ways today against Beverly Hills at Manoa Elementary School. Way to go Coach Knapp, keep up the hard work!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is free cookies from the cafeteria. If you would like to redeem this incentive, simply hand your H-PRIDE card in at checkout. Today is the last day to hand in your card for cookies!
Come out and cheer on the Haverford Fords as they host the Lions from Penncrest tonight at the football stadium right behind HMS. Tonight is Fords Fight for Life Night. Long sleeved Fight for Life t-shirts will be sold for $15. All proceeds will be donated to the Kevin Cain Foundation. Bring your friends and spend your Friday night showing your H-Pride, but remember students may not carry in any items or book bags into the HHS football game on Friday night!

